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725 Long Pond Rd
Plymouth, MA 02360
August 2, 2019

Margaret Doane
Executive Director off Operations
Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Ms Doane

When deciding the Entergy/Holtech commitment, please consider who will be inspecting and replacing spent fuel
casks that will have aged-out over the many hundreds of years to come. The chances that they will ever be removed
from Plymouth are next to none.

Sincerely,

Edward Russell
Retired member of the MA Bar
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